From: James Hollyman (MSC)
Sent: 11 November 2021 15:11
To: Local Plan

Subject: Updated Draft Local Plan Consultation

Apologies, | have just submitted a representation online on behalf of Bents Garden Centre, Glazebury but omitted to
attach this plan — please could you treat the plan as part of our response?

Thank you

James Hollyman






